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Notice of Discontinuation 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

1810 Little Orchard St. 

San Jose, CA 95125 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

RE:  KDMIX-SL-FS-WS-B15 

 

Effective immediately, due to very damaged shield tooling, Kycon part number 

KDMIX-SL-FS-WS-B15 has been discontinued. If you should need any of these parts right away, 

please contact your Kycon Sales Representative as we have some stock we can offer.  

 

In the near future, Kycon will release an upright HDMI without the flange. Kycon part number is 

KDMIX-SL1-NS-WS-B15.  We currently have stock of the non-flange version, so if you would like 

samples or a drawing, please advise our sales team. 

We sincerely apologize for the short notice. 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  

Date:   11/29/12 

 

 


